
 

 

 

 

Thursday 26th March 2020 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 
It seems from your emails that you are enjoying the work our school has set for your children. This is great 
news, we are really enjoying your updates, thank you for your wonderful support we really appreciate it at 
this difficult time. I would like to say a huge thank you to the staff who are going far beyond my 
expectations with the detail and quality of what is being sent home. 
 
I just wanted to reassure you, that although completing the home learning work will be very beneficial to 
your child, please do not feel it has to be done daily if this doesn't fit your family life. For example, if you 
have a number of children doing different work, this may be causing you issues that can be avoided or if 
one of your children really doesn't want to do their work every day, that is fine! Please use this work to 
offer the structure you need, when you need it. If that is every day that is great and if you need to spread it 
over the week, that is fine too.  
 
Completing this work will undoubtedly be offering some routine to your children and will definitely support 
them when they return to school. So please keep up the home learning in a way that suits you and most 
importantly, keep on sending your emails so we can hear all about it.  
 
We are missing you all so much and the emails are really making us smile and motivating us to work 
together to get through this very difficult and worrying time. 
 

Many thanks and best wishes from us all at Oxhey First. 

 

Mrs Lorraine Jukes 

Headteacher 


